ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
Are you interested in being a member of the Neighbourhood Planning Committee?
Alfriston Parish Council [APC] agreed at the meeting on Monday 15th November 2021 to proceed with writing a Neighbourhood Plan. The Committee will consist of a number of Parish Councillors and residents of Alfriston.

The Parish Council are yet to agree on how many residents should sit on the Committee, but it would be good to know if anyone would be interested. 

A member would need to be committed to attend regular meetings, undertake research and write parts of the plan. It is a lengthy process and a lot of work. 

Membership of the Neighbourhood Planning Committee will be finalised at the APC meeting on the 17th January 2022. If you are interested, please send an email to the Clerk by Friday 7th January 2022 with a short statement on what skills you could bring to the committee and why you are interested in being a member.

If you would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best Wishes

Victoria Rutt

Clerk and RFO  
29th November 2021
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